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Merry Christmas! 

 
A very merry Christmas to you all and 
a happy new year from all of the staff 

and governors at Frances Olive 
Anderson C of E Primary School. 

 
 

************************************ 
FOLS 

 
A great big thank you to all of the 
FOLS members who have worked 
tirelessly to organise fun events for 

our families.  
An equally big thank you to all of our 

families who have attended our 
events – the money raised goes 
directly towards improving the 

environment for learning and for the 
extras such as buses for trips and 

treats throughout the year. 
 

*************************************** 
 

Christmas Nativity 
 

We were given a fabulous treat by 
reception and key stage 1 pupils and 
staff with their wonderful production 

of ‘Shine Star Shine’.  
 

A huge thanks must go to all of the 
grown-ups for their support with 
costumes – it really enhances  

the performance. 
 

**************************************** 
 

Tully Cup 
 

This term, our school value is 
Compassion. 

Christians believe that their attitudes 
and actions must reflect kindness, 

mercy and compassion of Jesus and 
the love of God for everyone. 

 
Winners this week: 

KS 1 – Amelia Pitman 
KS 2 – Casper Davy 

Traders and Raiders History 
Workshop 

 
‘On Thursday 14th December Year 4 
got a visit from Njal, a real life Viking 

Trader. First, we found a sleepy 
Viking covered with weapons. We 

had to shout to wake him up. Finally, 
he woke up and was talking in Old 
Norse and tried to defend himself 
because he was scared. Then we 

understood him and put our weapons 
down. After that he was talking 

English and started telling stories and 
passing round his treasures. After 
break Njal was giving the teacher 

some gold and silver for all of us! We 
were her Thralls and she sold us all! 

Everyone got a job. They were 
smellers and watchers. And there 
were cheese makers and clothes 

makers too! Then Njal said “we want 
to be Vikings, not Thralls!” So 

everyone went into the hall and made 
a Viking long boat then invaded!’ 

written by Alfie Hines 
 

****************************************** 
 

Attendance 
 

Overall this week 
11th – 15th December 

 
94.64% 

 
************************************* 

Christingle 
 

An amazing £209.68 was collected at 
the Christingle. This has been sent to  

The Children’s Society. 
 

Thank you once again for your 
generosity. 

 
*************************************** 

 
 

 
 
 

Evergreen 
 

Well done to everyone who achieved 
their Evergreen status. 

 
Please let the office know if you did 
not receive an Evergreen text this 
Friday unless you already were 

aware that your child was  
not Evergreen. 

 
************************************** 

Snippets 
 

Snippets are sent by email each 
week. Please let the office know if 

you don’t receive one. 
 They are also available to 

download on our website under the 
‘Letters Home’ tab. 

 
This year’s Diary Dates are also 

available in the Term Dates section. 
Copies of both are also available from 

the school office. 
 

****************************************** 

Dates to the end of term 
18.12.17  Christmas 

lunch 
Christmas 
activity 
afternoon 

19.12.17 9.30 Church Service 
All welcome 

 
Children return to school – 

Wednesday 3rd January 2018! 
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